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September 19, 2000 

Director, Division of Records and Reporting 	 00 ~ P 21 'I 24 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 


D D I ~ 3 4 ~ )AI S Dear Director, 

I do hereby object to the application of United Water Florida, Inc, to extend their service 
area located in Nassau County, Florida as set forth in the legal notice on page 6C of the 
Fernandina Beach Newsleader dated 8/30/2000, on the following grounds. 

I. 	 The area sought in the extension is too broad. 

2. 	 The area sought in the extension is low density. There is no demand yet for this 
serVIce. 

3. 	 If granted, this service will contribute to "urban sprawl" which is a violation of 
our Comprehensive Plan. 

4. 	 This service is being sought to accommodate one developer and if granted may, 
now or in the future, create incredible financial hardships for every man, woman 
and child in my community. 

5. 	 No information has been given to the public or the residents in the area affected as 
to the cost, the benefits, the timetable or any other details . Ms. Janice Sanderson 
has spent the last 30 days trying to access the above information for my 
community and has been given conflicting information from our county 
coordinator, county planner, county engineer, Health Department, county 
commissioners, and United Water Florida. We do not know who or what to 
believe. 

Sincerely, 

f(jl~~ 
3325 Belleville Lane 

APP Yulee, Florida 32097 
CM 904-277-6984
CMP­
COM­
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